Maureen Fredrickson

__ __ R
From: Rudy Esquivias
Sent: Monday, October 7, 2019 10:02 AM
To: Maureen Fredrickson; Thomas Parker; Tina Gerola; Dave Zeliner
Cc: Thomas Kelly; Jennifer Pena
Subject: RE: BINGO License Application - Edward Bergin-Golden Sun RV Resort

Maureen:

The Planning Division does not generally object to these types of bingo license requests, apparently for the amusement
and enjoyment of winter visitors and their guests in some of the parks. We note that the application lacks a

narrative. An explanation of how the bingo is run and how the Activities Committee benefits and uses the funds would
have been helpful. We also note that the property is zoned residential and the activity should be primarily limited to
Golden Sun residents and their guests, not for the public at large. Thanks.

Rudy frquivias

Planning Manager/Zoning Administrator
City of Apache Junction

300 E. Superstition Blvd.

Apache Junction, AZ 85119
480-474-2645

resquivias@ajcity.net

(Development Services Department office hours: Monday through Thursday from 7:00am to
6:00pm, closed Fridays and Holidays.)

From: Maureen Fredrickson

Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 1:04 PM

To: Thomas Parker; Tina Gerola; Rudy Esquivias; Dave Zellner

Cc: Thomas Kelly; Jennifer Pena

Subject: BINGO License Application - Edward Bergin-Golden Sun RV Resort

Good Afternoon,

We have received a Bingo application for Edward Bergin from Golden Sun RV Resort, 999 Broadway Ave, Apache
Junction, AZ.

Please submit your department recommendations to me no later than WEDNESDAY, October 2nd by noon in order
for your comments to be included in the packet for the city council meeting scheduled for Tuesday, October 15, 2019.

Thank you so much and have a great week!!
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Office Support Specialist
City Hall

300 E. Superstition Blvd.
Apache Junction, AZ. 85119
mfredrickson@ajcity.net




